Sound Waves.

We would like to wish you all a super Easter Break from next Friday. We hope
that you have a relaxed and enjoyable couple of weeks. We look forward to
seeing the children in school on Wednesday April 20th .

Homework Each Week Remember! Even though the
Just a reminder that the fol- weather is getting warmer chil-
lowing must be completed dren should still have a change

each week: of footwear to play on the field

1. Minimum of 3 x 15 min
re_ao_lmg sessions _ _ Reminder: Malorie and Seacole are
2. Minimum of 2 x 10/15 min sessionson TT . .
swimming on Thursdays next half-
Rockstars/Numbots .
'2. 3. Minimum of 2 x 10/15 min ses- term so only need to wear their
sions on Spelling Shed indoor P.E. kits to school on a
+ Optional Homework. Wednesday.




